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INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Ms Zoy Crizzle 

Date received: 6/11/2013 

 
 
 



From: Zoy Crizzle  
To: greyhoundracing  
Subject: Protect greyhounds here and overseas 

 
Message  

Dear Director, 
 
To Whom It may Concern 
 
These dogs and so gentle, as it is,  I think that greyhound racing is disgusting. I worked a few months at a vets that 
treated greyhounds, the cruelty was so apparent that I stopped working their. As for exporting them and using for racing in 
other countries is diabolical. 
 
ALL animal exports are bad - when are we going to become a nation of animals lovers. 
 
Please start by stopping this at least 
 
best wishes 
 
Zoy 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zoy Crizzle 

 




